
 

14th PAN AMERICAN DAIRY CONGRESS 
 

More milk more health. We feed everybody 

 
 
 
The 14th Pan American Dairy Congress will be 
held from 25th to 29th April 2016 by the Pan 
American Dairy Federation FEPALE in 
collaboration with the competent institutions of 
Chile and several international partners, with 
the objective of generating a forum for 
discussing and exchanging knowledge as well 
as Pan-American and worldwide experiences 
related to the dairy sector. 
 
The Congress will be held in Chile, at the 
Centro de Convenciones Hotel Patagónico in the City of 
Puerto Varas, involving the main actors of the entire dairy 
chain in the Americas and other parts of the world. All 
technical and scientific Congress sessions will have 
simultaneous translation in Spanish, Portuguese and 
English. 
 
The meeting is aimed at promoting the production, 
processing and consumption of milk and dairy products, as 
a basic food for populations of the continent 
  
The main role of the Pan-American Dairy Federation 
FEPALE is to support the interests of the different links of 
milk value chain. FEPALE gathers all the stakeholders of 
the sector: producers, dealers, industrialists, sellers, 
researchers, educators, government, private sector and 
others. In particular, FEPALE works for increasing the 
availability and the consumption of milk produced in the 
region. 
 
The Congress, which is held every two years, represents a 
great opportunity to share and mobilize towards this goal to 
a wide variety of partners. In the 2016 Congress ensured 
its participation representatives from five continents, 
representatives of the dairy sector of the Latin American 
countries, representatives of FAO and specialized centers, 
companies and producer associations. 
 
 
To know more and participate 
 
http://english.congresofepale2016.cl/ 
 
www.fepale.org 
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